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From medical students

“I’m so fortunate to have been 
educated by my preceptor.”

“Thank you to all preceptors 
for everything you do.”

“The numerous hours spent teaching 
have had an invaluable effect on me.”

“Thank you for doing the work you do so well.”

“I never realized how grateful a patient can 
be when you take an interest in their life.”

“My preceptor has shown kindness, generosity, intellect, 
and compassion – things I hope to emulate every day.”

“Thank you for sharing your patience with me.”

“Physicians who serve as preceptors 
demonstrate commitment to the future of 
the medical profession. We want to say 
thank you to those physicians who take 
the time to help shape our next generation 
of physicians.” DAVID THORSON, MD PRESIDENT

From the MMA

“The work of preceptors has a huge 
impact on our students as they learn 
about clinical medicine and what it 
means to be a physician. We are so 
appreciative of their time and effort.” 
MARK ROSENBERG, MD VICE DEAN FOR EDUCATION

From the U of M Medical School


